
THE TERRY FOX RUN WAS A GREAT EVENT!

 THE STUDENTS IN GRADES 1-5 WENT OVER TO CENTRE MOUNTAIN LELLUM AND RAN ON THE TURF
FIELD. THE KINDGERGARTEN STUDENTS RAN ON OUR SCHOOL FIELD. THE STUDENTS LEARNED
ABOUT THE LEGACY OF TERRY FOX AND RAISED OVER $600.00 TOWARDS CANCER RESEARCH.
WHAT A INCREDIBLE CONTRIBUTION BY OUR LEARNING COMMUNITY.  BRAVO!

THANK YOU FOR JOINING US FOR THE MEET THE STAFF EVENT! WE WERE A FULL
HOUSE- SO MANY SMILING FACES AND HAPPY FAMILIES

PEXSISEN NEWS
OCTOBER
THIS IS OUR FIRST NEWSLETTER OF THE YEAR!  I WILL CONTINUE TO  SEND A MONTHLY
NEWSLETTER IN  THE FIRST WEEK OF EVERY MONTH.  LET ME KNOW WHAT YOU WOULD
LIKE TO SEE IN OUR SCHOOL NEWSLETTER.  JUST SEND ME A QUICK EMAIL!

WE ARE LOOKING FORWARD TO ANOTHER INCREDIBLE YEAR AT PEXSISEN.  THE STUDENTS
ARE FULL OF ENERGY AND CURIOUSITY!  WE CAN’T WAIT TO SEE WHAT THEY WILL
ACCOMPLISH.

FALL FUN! CALENDAR
OCT. 2        SCHOOL DANCEND

OCT.  7       PAC MEETINGTH

OCT. 13      THANKSGIVINGTH

OCT. 15       PICTURE RETAKESTH

OCT.  24      PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT DAY- NO SCHOOLTH

NOV.   11     REMEMBRANCE DAY- NO SCHOOLTH

NOV.  20      EARLY DISMISSAL  11:28TH

LOOKING FORWARD TO THE FALL DAYS AHEAD.  PLEASE
SEND YOUR CHILD WITH WEATHER APPROPRIATE
CLOTHING AS WE LOVE TO SPEND TIME OUTSIDE IN ALL
TYPES OF WEATHER!  FALL ON THE WESTCOAST CAN BE
RAINY BUT ALWAYS GORGEOUS.

NATIONAL DAY FOR 
TRUTH AND RECONCILIATION

ON SEPTEMBER 29 , THE STUDENTS AND
STAFF GATHERED FOR AN ASSEMBLY TO
ACKNOWLEDGE THIS IMPORTANT DAY. THEY
WERE RESPECTFUL AND ATTENTIVE, SHARING
THEIR LEARNING AND THEIR
UNDERSTANDING.

TH

INFORMAL REPORTING- TEACHERS WILL BE
SHARING INFORMATION ABOUT HOW AND WHEN
YOU WILL RECEIVE INFORMAL REPORTS THIS
TERM- STAY TUNED!

PLEASE REMEMBER TO SEND INDOOR SHOES
FOR GYM- NO BOOTS OR CROCS IN GYM FOR
SAFETY.  THANKS!


